
 

University of Calcutta 
Important Notice for all CSIR Fellows working in University of Calcutta 

 

The CSIR has started the processing of all fellowships through New Fellowship 

Management System which is an online web portal. All beneficiaries are to check the 

following web portal for getting themselves registered immediately.  

https://newfms.ncl.res.in  

The attendance of each month must be submitted to the University for verification and 

submission to the CSIR portal by 15th of every month by email to:  

caluniv.emr1@gmail.com 

All CSIR fellowship related matters such as joining of new fellows, contingency claims etc. 

should be communicated through the email given above. All relevant documents must 

either be signed with stamp by the concerned PhD supervisor or the HOD or else the 

required data must be submitted by email by the concerned HOD/Supervisor. 
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